
UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 2055DS-D01

MAR 1 5 20

Federal Emergency Management Agency
Attn: Grant C. Peterson
500 C Street S.W.
Washington, DC 20472

SUBJECT: CLOSEOUT OF CONTRACT NO. NRC-02-92-003

Dear Mr. Peterson:

We have reviewed the subject Interagency Agreement file documentation and have
determined that all actions have been completed.

Total payment in the amount of $60,000.00 has been accomplished. All obligations have been
met by the parties.

Based on the information stated above, this Interagency Agreement is officially closed out.

Should you have any questions, please contact Betty Freeman, Purchasing Agent on
(301) 415-0587.

Sincerely,

Sharlene McCubbin, Contracting Officer
Contract Management Branch 1
Division of Contracts
Office of Administration
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